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Start 
time* 

Title and description Presenter(s) 

1:30 Welcome and session overview Jim Basney 

1:40 NSF update on the JASON working 
group 

Jim Ulvestad, NSF 
Senior Advisor for 
Research Security 

2:10 Cybersecurity requirements in the 
Research Infrastructure Guide 
(RIG) 

Robert Beverly, 
Program Director, 
Office of Advanced 
Cyberinfrastructure 
NSF 

2:40 Framework panel Scott Russell 

3:15 Break  

3:30 Ransomware roundtable Ryan Kiser 

4:00 Insider edition: What 
ResearchSOC really does with NSF 
facilities 
 
With five NSF major facilities in 
operations and almost four years of 
experience providing operational 
cybersecurity services to major NSF 
facilities, ResearchSOC has learned 
a few things about securing open 

Susan E. Sons, 
Executive Director 
of OmniSOC and 
ResearchSOC 



science. In this 30 minute 
presentation Susan Sons, Executive 
Director of the OmniSOC and 
ResearchSOC, will provide an 
insider’s view of insights, progress, 
trends, selected metrics, and 
direction and opportunities for 
collaboration with ResearchSOC–the 
NSF-sponsored security operations 
center supporting NSF research, 
higher education, and R&E networks.    

4:25 Closing Jim Basney 

* All times Mountain 


